
Special Announcement 

 

Due to school suspension, the F.1-5 1st Term Test and the F.6 2nd Test scheduled 

for this morning (2 Nov) will be postponed to 4 Nov (Fri). Students are reminded 

that they may leave school after their tests on Friday. 

 

The original tests scheduled on 3 Nov (Thu) remain unchanged unless school 

remains suspended on Thursday.  

 

Due to the postponement of the 1st Term Test, the Test for 4(3) ApL course: 

"English for Service Professional" scheduled on 4 Nov (Fri) will be rescheduled 

to 11 Nov (Fri). 


